
Appointment to Family Council

     The Government today (November 1) announced the appointment of Dr Lam
Chi-yan as a member of the Family Council with immediate effect until March
31, 2019, to fill a vacancy arising from the resignation of Miss Phoebe Tang.

     Dr Lam is a researcher in the Hong Kong Policy Research Institute and
her research experience will help advance the work of the Council. 
 
     Since its establishment in 2007, the Council has been serving as a
cross-sector and cross-bureau platform for examining family-related policies
and promoting a culture of loving families in the community.

     The membership list and terms of reference of the Family Council are
available at the webpage of the Family Council
(www.familycouncil.gov.hk/english/home/home_intro.htm).
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